Benjamin Keller is a rising sophomore at San Marcos High School in San Marcos. His parents, Christine and Thomas Keller, are both from Germany. Benjamin and his older brother, Marco, grew up bilingual and have visited Germany numerous times. Benjamin started playing the violin with his Suzuki teacher, Deanna Badgett, in first grade. He was thrilled to play with the TMEA All-State Philharmonic Orchestra in February 2022. 
Besides his love for playing the violin, Benjamin also has a passion for math, reading, and science. He enjoys spending his spare time playing with his cockatiel Cado and budgie Citrus.
